
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

WAUKESHA COUNTY, WISCONSIN 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Village of 
North Prairie Village Board in the Village of North Prairie Municipal Center, 130 N 
Harrison Street, North Prairie, on Thursday, July 11, 2019 commencing at 7:00 
p.m. to consider the application submitted by Schroedl Development, LLC, Lee 
Schroedl, owner, to consider an ordinance to conditionally rezone 4 vacant lots 
created by Certified Survey Map No. 11864 on 11 acres of property located 
along Dable Road just west of the intersection of Old Village Road, tax key 
number NPV 1569 996 003. The proposed ordinance would rezone the 4 lots from 
A-1 Agricultural Transitional to R-1 Residential. 
 
A copy of the draft ordinance is posted on the Village’s website at 
http://www.northprairie.net and is available for inspection at the Village Hall 
during regular business hours. 
 
For information regarding this public hearing, contact Rhoda Bagley, Village 
Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271 during regular office hours. All interested parties 
will be heard. 
 
Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of 
individuals with disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional 
information or to request this service, please contact Rhoda Bagley, Village 
Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271. 
 
Rhoda Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
Publication in the Waukesha Freeman June 27 and July 3, 2019. 

 

http://www.northprairie.net/

